Hardiman, Cheryl (SEN)

From:
Maryn W [marynw@hotmail.com]

Sent:
Friday, 23 March 2001 8:24 AM

To:
eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject:
Submission

To whom it may concern

This is a submission regarding university funding cuts. My concern is this Government’s mutilation of our university system. Funding cuts over the last 5 years is a disgrace. My son started uni this year.He took a year off from before attending to work to buy himself a car so as he could attend. Being regional he is attending at a subuni. He has struggled with the upfront cost of books and HECS has not helped with this to my knowledge. The upfront fees have also been a strain that is not contained in HECS. He works 30 hours a week mostly at night and tries to study and attend classes. If he cut his hours down he would not afford the costs.

Please realise university is still a luxury for the better off as the process stands.

Maryn Wagstaff
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